
 

 

Dear Family, Friends, and Business Owners, 

 It is that time of year again for our Annual Sponsorship/Donation drive!  You have graciously 

helped support our club most likely in years past and your continuous support would be greatly 

appreciated.  Your generous support helps provide quality events and instruction while instilling core 

beliefs such as: Hard work, Sportsmanship and Community Responsibility.   We are a very active club, 

and your support helps us do that! 

4-H Horse & Pony Activities and Events: 

*Spring Clinic – 2 or 3 -day Instructional weekend on horseback 

*Free workshops / Lessons 

*Enrichment Day for the Northeast Indiana Special Education Co-Op students and other individuals with 

special needs in the area.  Open to anyone in the area. 

*Mid-States Team Tournament Show 

*County Fair Competitions 

 Your continuous sponsorship/donations help make these events possible.  Your donation is TAX 

DEDUCTABLE.  By contributing to the Noble County 4-H Horse & Pony Club your sponsorship/donation 

does not go unnoticed.  We like to advertise for our Sponsors at our events.  Please see the attached 

sheets for Sponsorship/Donation information.  Remember without your support many of our events would 

not be possible.  Please know that giving to our club is truly investing in the youth of our community.  

 

If you have any questions, lease contact Trina Pfafman at (260)415-7457 or by email 

trina.gp49@yahoo.com 

 

Thank you for your consideration, 

Noble County 4-H Horse and Pony Club 

mailto:trina.gp49@yahoo.com

